
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

     
Victory Celebration for True Mother after MSG Speech 

Manoj Jacob 

July 13, 2017 
  
There is a plan for a celebration at the Double Tree Hotel in Tarrytown. 
There is very limited seating, so priority is given to international visitors, 
participants of the Hyo Jeong youth program, and visitors from out-of-
town, as space permits. Double Tree participants should bring their FM 
radios. 
  
A joint Sunday Service will take place at Belvedere. It will begin at 10:30 
am, and EVERYONE is Welcome! After a short service there will be a 
picnic. We are preparing a light lunch (kim bap) for everyone, but we also 
encourage you to bring additional food or snack to share as desired. 
Please also bring folding chairs or blankets for sitting on the grass. 
  
Your District Pastor will contact those who are able to participate at the 
Double Tree. However, we'll be able to accommodate only a small 
number from each district, so we encourage everyone to join 
the Sunday Service at Belvedere. 



 

 

  
Those who are staying at the New Yorker Hotel until Sunday, and wish to 
join the Double Tree or Belvedere celebrations (as per your pastor), will 
be able to join a bus going to Tarrytown from the hotel. The round-trip 
fee is $20 payable by cash on the bus. If interested in this transportation, 
please register here. We will let you know the departure time from the 
New Yorker soon. We expect the buses back to New York to depart 
around 1:30 p.m. 
  
If you are due to check out of the hotel on Sunday, you will need to leave 
the room before getting on the bus, as we won't be back in time for the 
regular check out. The hotel has a luggage room near the front desk, and 
we recommend using it and not bring luggage on the buses. 
  
If you have additional questions, please check with your pastor first. 
  
We're looking forward to seeing you at Belvedere! 

     

    

 

 

 

 

 

 


